
Delta County Hires Veteran Services Officer 
  

The Delta County Veteran Affairs Office will be closed for the holidays due to the retirement of 

Veteran Services Officer Ann Roman. The office will reopen during the month of January on 

Mondays and Wednesdays from 9:00 A.M – 2:00 P.M with a temporary Veteran Services 

Officer. Beginning on February 1
st
, the office will initiate a joint agreement with the UPWARD 

Talent Council to establish full-time hours with its new Veteran Services Officer, David 

Dziewior. 

 

David is a retired United States Navy Chief Petty Officer with twenty years of service. He spent 

part of his career in the intelligence community as a Cryptologic Technician, with the remainder 

of his time as a Navy Counselor and Career Recruiter. He has also served as a course curriculum 

developer, trainer, mentor, benefits advisor, and community volunteer.   Some of his personal 

awards include a Defense Meritorious Service Medal, a Navy and Marine Corps Commendation 

Medal, five Navy and Marine Corps achievement Medals, and a city council award for 

outstanding service. David also holds a Bachelor’s Degree in the field of Human Resources 

where he has worked since his military retirement. Both Delta County and the UPWARD Talent 

Council look forward to David beginning his task of assisting our community’s veterans. 

 


